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“The Little Grape” School Visit
To promote anti-fraud messages to the
students, "The Little Grape" visited
LUAAPS. Apart from having a great time
dancing the Grape Dance, students also
actively participated in the "The Little
Grape Reminds You" quiz game, in which
they learned about various fraud tactics
and anti-fraud knowledge while winning  
Grape souvenirs. By the end of all exciting
activities, students are able to remember
the anti-deception messages and the
"ADCC Hotline 18222". Let’s stay alert to
scams together!

Renaissance was not only a golden age of art but also a significant phase in the
development of human thought and culture. To help students gain a deeper
understanding of the art and historical context of the Renaissance period, the school
hall was transformed into an art gallery to showcase authentic art pieces from the
Renaissance era. The game booths designed for the exhibition day combine knowledge
from art, history, literature, and science, allowing students to connect and deepen their
learning across different fields.

Renaissance Arts Exhibition


